
The Cemetery Commission for the Town of Plainfield met on Wednesday   October 17, 
2016 at 5:30 pm at the Plainfield Fire Station

Commissioners Present: Dave Spence, Greg Light,  Karla Haas Moskowitz,  and  Ed 
Hutchinson.  Also present was Dale Bartlet, Joseph Mangan, Lee Webster (our guest 
speaker), and several other members of the community, others arrived during the 
presentation and missed the introductions.
  
The main topic was "green burial options".  Lee began her presentation at 5:30 and 
discussion continued until nearly 7:00.   

After the green burial discussion, the commissioners met to discus a proposed contract 
with Heritage Memorials, Inc.  After reviewing the proposal we decided not to accept it. 
We  asked Joseph what he could do about the monuments we are most concerned about. 
He will spend not more than $1,500 for materials and labor.

We also looked over a deed for signatures.  The deed will be returned to Linda and be 
signed by commissioners in her presence so she can notarize the signing. 


